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1. Peacekeeping Operations

The posts for HIV/AIDS Policy Officers for the five major UN peacekeeping operations including UNAMSIL (Sierra Leone), UNMEE (Ethiopia/Eritrea), UNTAET (East Timor), MONUC (Democratic Republic of Congo) and UNMIK (Kosovo) have been established by the UN Department of Peacekeeping Operations (DPKO). UNAIDS is supporting the establishment of a Trust Fund at DPKO to support the integration of a comprehensive response to HIV/AIDS within DPKO and to assist the HIV/AIDS Policy Officers in each Mission. 
The HIV/AIDS Awareness Card for Peacekeeping Operations has been distributed and tested in UNAMSIL and is currently in the process of being introduced in UNMEE. After having been initially produced in English, French and Russian, the cards are currently being produced in Kiswahili, Urdu and Bengali. 
2. National Uniformed Services

UNAIDS undertook a mission to the Ukraine from 13-17 August in order to draw lessons learned from the Ukraine’s experience in responding to HIV/AIDS amongst their armed forces and on how to use the Ukraine as a peer country for the region. This concept of peer countries will be developed globally in order to strengthen south-south cooperation and encourage capacity building. This will also contribute in developing Best Practice material on how to respond to HIV/AIDS amongst Uniformed Services in different regions of the world.   

3. Vulnerable Populations
As part of UNIFEM’s larger efforts to address gender and conflict, UNAIDS is funding the post of an HIV/AIDS Gender Advisor in Sierra Leone in order to respond to the needs of women and girls affected by long standing conflict as well as the largest UN peacekeeping operation. 
UNAIDS is also financing a gaps analysis study to be undertaken by UNICEF and Save The Children Fund in order to identify ways of improving interventions relating to HIV/AIDS and children affected by conflict, particularly in the Great Lakes region of Africa.
4. UNGASS 

As a follow up to the Declaration of Commitment on HIV/AIDS adopted at the UN General Assembly Special Session on HIV/AIDS (UNGASS), the UNAIDS Humanitarian Unit is in the process of developing a two year work plan on HIV/AIDS and Security which focuses on the following main areas: (1) National Security including national uniformed services such as armed forces and civil defence forces; (2) International Security including international peacekeepers and humanitarian workers; (3) Communal Security including vulnerable populations affected by conflict including women, children, refugees, IDPs and sex workers; and (4) conflict resolution and recovery.
5. Meetings

In light of the tragic events that took place in the USA, the HIV Testing Panel for Peacekeeping Operations scheduled for 17-18 September in New York was postponed to 28-30 November 2001 and will be held in Bangkok.
The second UNAIDS Steering Committee on HIV/AIDS and Security took place on 13 September in Oslo, Norway but was shortened due to the attacks in the USA. 
